
From: Nancy  
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 1:39 PM 
To: Lutman Jennifer 
Subject: SB 800 
 
We are beyond belief.  More regulations for our strapped industry.  What are you trying to 
do???  The ODA does a fine job of regulating and reporting the use of pesticides.  Why is this 
needed??  Where is the funding for such a project??   
 
Carl and Nancy Macbeth                
 
Longs Pest Control 
 
Roseburg, Or 
 


